

Christmas Eve Service

Tomorrow night we will have a special Christmas Eve service here, along with the First Baptist Church, who will be joining us.



We will have a Hot Chocolate Bar at 5:30 pm and the service will start at 6 pm. Join us for this very special time of worship, a short ristmas Cve message and communion.

ALL CHURCH PRAYER MEETING

Next Sunday, December 30th, we will have our All Church Prayer Meeting during the Sunday School hour, from 9—9:45, downstairs in the Awana Room.



This is the perfect way to end the year and look forward to the coming year! Everyone is invited.

Members Meeting

On Sunday, January 13th we will have our first members meeting of 2019, following church.

Everyone in the congregation is invited to attend.

This will be an extra special members meeting where we will also be commissioning Steve Riley to vocational ministry.

The OEFC Christmas Mailbox

The Christmas Mailbox is available throughout the month of December. This is a great way to exchange cards within our

church family and save on postage! Cards for our OEFC church family can be dropped off and picked up from the



mailbox in the church foyer. The last Sunday for the mailbox will be December 30th.

(Please do not leave cards for people who no longer attend OEFC—they will not be forwarded.)

Blessing Box Ministry



Donations can be dropped off in the Blessing Box bin in the foyer. Help us provide food for those in our church family and in our community who may be struggling.

Reminders -

The following weekly activities are on break for the holidays:

Awana

Youth Group

Ladies Bible Studies

Ladies Stretching to Scripture Classes

Moms in Prayer

Mom's Time Out

PATHWAY TO FREEDOM

Pathway is on Christmas break. We will resume January 8th with our study in **Ephesians**. We meet Tuesdays at 6:00 pm in the Awana Room. Childcare is provided for ages 6 months to 12 years. Join us – all are welcome!

On the 1st Sunday of each month we serve Communion in remembrance of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. The OEFC Deacon Board can make arrangements for communion if you are not able to physically attend the first Sunday of the month. Please contact the church office for details.

Pastor Bob Johnson – Ext. 204 pastorbob@oakhurstevfree.org
Pastor Craig Shigyo – Ext. 203 craig@oakhurstevfree.org
Steve Riley, Pastoral Assistant – Ext. 202
Gary Milner, Administrator – Ext. 205

LEADERSHIP

ELDERS: Jim Foster, Chair 642-6072, Craig Shigyo, Vice-Chair Dave Colacchio, Bob Johnson, Ken Prather, Steve Riley DEACONS: Bill Stull, Chair 641-5216, Jon Cunningham, Vice-Chair

DEACONESS: Martha Fairfield, Chair 683-3641 Peggy Cunningham, Vice Chair

ADULT/YOUTH MINISTRIES

Bible Studies: Men's – Pastor Bob Johnson 683-2570

Women's - Mary Nickel 642-2520

Email Prayer Chain: OEFCPrayer@gmail.com or

Mary Nickel at 642-2520

Men's Ministry: Pastor Bob Johnson 683-2570 **Women's Ministry:** Amanda Shigyo 760-7754

Education: Children's Classes - Craig Shigyo 999-9211

Worship: Craig Shigyo 999-9211

Missions: Pastor Bob Johnson 683-2570

AWANA: Cheryl Wilhite 658-8268

Students and Children: Steve Riley 641-5994

Weekly messages are available on our website, www.oakhurstevfree.org.

CDs are also available in the foyer. Requested donation is \$1/CD.

Announcements for the Church Bulletin are due by 5 pm
Tuesday of each week. Please contact Trish at the church office:
Phone #683-2254 Fax # 692-2102
E-mail: trish@oakhurstevfree.org



Oakhurst Evangelical Free Church

December 23, 2018

50443 School Road, Oakhurst, CA 93644 (559) 683-2254 www.oakhurstevfree.org